
RIVER VALE PUBLIC SCHOOLS   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Kelly Ippolito KIppolito@rivervaleschools.com 

School Business Administrator/  Telephone:  201 / 358 - 4003 

Board Secretary Fax:  201 / 358 - 2489 

609 Westwood Avenue  

River Vale, NJ  07675-5730 

 

 

RIVER VALE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

NOTICE TO THE NEWSPAPERS DATE: NOVEMBER 12, 2020 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Notice is hereby given that on November 17, 2020 at 7:00 PM, the River Vale Board of 

Education will hold a virtual meeting from the Board Conference Room at the Roberge Annex, 

609 Westwood Avenue, N.J. for the purpose of holding a Regular Board Meeting.  Please note 

that the Board of Education will not be physically present at the Board of Education 

Administrative Office located at 609 Westwood Avenue, N.J.  

 

The agenda for the meeting will be as follows: General, Business and Personnel.  Action will be 

taken.  It is anticipated that a closed executive session will be convened towards the end of the 

Regular Board Meeting.  

 

In light of the COVID-19 virus, the district has purchased a webinar package for 500 attendees to 

allow the public to attend board meetings. The public will be able to view the meeting on line 

and participate in the public comment sections of the agenda in accordance with the procedures 

prescribed by Board policy.  

 

Upon entering the meeting, both video and audio-only participants will automatically be placed 

on mute.  When the President opens the floor for comments if you wish to make a comment, you 

may use the chat feature to enter your name, address topic and/or concern. The facilitator will 

unmute and change the participant to a panelist to allow for direct virtual interaction with the 

Board. 

 

The following link will enable the public to access the virtual board meeting:  

 
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84818936519?pwd=dTc0My9ZYlpuNUJMSzVVUGU1Vk1DUT09 

 

 Passcode: U7TwR9 
 

Given the current pandemic and the safety of our community and staff, members of the public 

can only attend the public meeting virtually. 
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